
Subject: Re: U++ 4179 released
Posted by Tom1 on Sat, 26 Nov 2011 11:01:56 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

It seems there is a new release 4193 just a few days after 4179.  Can someone clarify why such
short release period?  Is there e.g. some severe bug requiring this?  And should I call back my
software built using 4179?

Best regards,

Tom
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